
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION—DISTRICT FOUR 

PROJECT UPDATE
Southern Blvd. (SR 80) at Sansbury’s Way/Lyons Rd. IntersecƟon Improvements  
From 620 feet west of and 850 feet east of the intersecƟon on Southern Blvd.;     
from Weisman Way to Palm Beach PlantaƟon Blvd. on Sansbury’s Way/Lyons Rd. 

Financial Project ID Number: 435158‐1‐52‐01 

SOUTHERN  BOULEVARD  (SR  80)  AT  SANSBURY’S  WAY/LYONS  ROAD  INTERSECTION  IMPROVEMENTS   
This 1-mile intersection improvement project consists of adding an eastbound right-turn lane and a second westbound 
left-turn lane from Southern Boulevard to southbound Lyons Road; adding a second right-turn lane from northbound 
Lyons Road to eastbound Southern Boulevard; and adding a second northbound lane on Lyons Road and Sansbury’s 
Way. Other improvements include minor roadway widening, widening the Lyons Road bridge over the C-51 Canal, 
milling and resurfacing, drainage improvements, curb and gutter, lighting, guardrails, signalization, sidewalk, signage 
and pavement markings. 

PROJECT ACTIVITIES

-- Project Progress: 83% of time elapsed
-- Continued work on Lyons Road bridge over the C-51 Canal 
-- Construction of new bridge sidewalk, barrier wall and railing 
-- Installation of traffic signal mast arms
-- Installation of drainage on Lyons Road
-- Widening and paving on Southern Boulevard

MAINTENANCE OF TRAFFIC

-- Lane closures may occur 7 p.m. to 6 a.m.
-- There may be occasional lane closures during the day.
-- The northbound right-turn lane from Southern Boulevard 
to the Shoppes at Southern Palms is closed until further 
notice. 
-- The dual left-turn lanes from eastbound Southern 
Boulevard to northbound Sansbury’s Way have been 
reduced to one lane until further notice.
-- The eastbound sidewalk on Lyons Road is closed until 
further notice.

CONTACT INFORMATION 

Steve Clark — Project Administrator 
Phone: (954) 818‐3600 
Email: SClark@aimengr.com 

Angel Gardner— Community Outreach Specialist 
Phone: (561) 886‐8773 
Email: Angel@valerin‐group.com

Jessica Lewis — Project Manager, FDOT 
Phone: (561) 370-1113
Email: Jessica.Lewis@dot.state.fl.us

Construction Cost: $7.5 million 
Construction Started: October 2018 
Anticipated Completion: Fall 2020

For more information on FDOT 
construction projects, please visit our 
website: www.d4fdot.com

Follow us on Twitter@MyFDOT_SEFL

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF 
TRANSPORTATION MISSION 

STATEMENT 
The Department will provide a safe 
transportation system that ensures 
the mobility of people and goods, 

enhances economic prosperity, and 
preserves the quality of our 

environment and communities. 

Drainage is installed along southbound Lyons Road. 
April 2020




